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To Whom It May Concern:

It is my distinct honor to write this letter in support and endorsement of The Heart of Cape
Town Peace Center and The Heart of Cape Town Campaign! My family and | have known
James Fernie since our visit to Cape Town in 2015. We toured with James and Uthando
and were so inspired by his work that we returned again in 2018 for another visit. We were
fascinated on both trips to hear of the unique and inspiring history of South Africa. In
addition, we were privileged to visit many community projects and meet many
inspirational people who work to benefit the youth, aged and their various communities.
\We were always greeted with a smile and surrounded by love! What a gift and what a
beautiful people!

By way of background, | am a lawyer and retired business executive. Upon my retirement, |
have devoted my time to my philanthropic interests. Over the years, | have participated on
the following Boards: Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia Foundation Board of Advisors;
Kelly Anne Dolan Foundation; Penn State University Brandywine; Special Olympics of
Pennsylvania; and The Satell Institute. | was the Chairperson of: Champions of Caring and
The Josephson Institute of Ethics. | currently am the President of The Rosenberg Family
Foundation.

| am extremely excited to collaborate with James and Uthando in an attempt to bring the
Heart of Cape Town Campaign to the United States. | reside outside of Philadelphia and
would anticipate our collaboration would start in this area. There could not be a better
time than NOW to spread kindness, peace, and love throughout the world! This is such a
powerful and needed message and a vision we share with James.

| look forward to our future discussions and partnering opportunities.

Sincerely,

\ N
David M. Rosenberg
President
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